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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Submission of Project Proposal (Advance Copy)
1 message

Mervin Murillo <msmurillo@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Feb 27, 2023 at 8:51 AM
To: Chief Monitoring <mes.pmdmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <r4b@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa
Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

Kindly see the attached Memorandum re the results of initial screening.
Thank you.

Mervin Murillo, Project Preparation Division
Foreign- Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Tel/ Fax #: (02) 8926-8065
CP#: 0917-9276582

On Fri, Jan 13, 2023 at 4:14 PM Chief Monitoring <mes.pmdmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Day,

Submitted herewith is the advance copy of the project proposal for special funding for CY 2023. We will send the official
documents once signed.

Attached are the required documents for your perusal.

Best regards,

Planning and Management Division
DENR MIMAROPA Region

Memo to MIMAROPA_Results of Initial Evaluation_Pawikan Proposal.pdf
2971K
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